
 

 

 

As of 8 a.m. Wednesday April 21, the 

entire province will be shut down for at 

least two weeks. During that time, 

tighter restrictions will be in place, which 

include closing all non-essential retail 

businesses. 

However, Kelly’s Creative Sewing will 

be operating behind closed doors during 

this time.  We will be fulfilling your 

sewing needs and services on a 

curbside basis.  You can place your 

orders by email or phone. 
 

 


